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Attachments: ATT26138.dat 

ATT26138.dat 
(41 KE) 

Dear Mr. Katz: 

We are in receipt of the attached electronic filing, however, we are unable to  open your electronic filing. 
Please note that per the Commission's e-filing requirements: 

All documents filed electronically must be capable of being printed as paper documents without loss of 
content or appearance. Documents must be prepared using a clearly readable font which, when printed, will 
fit on an 8.5 by 11-inch page. 

A link to  the Commission's electronic filing requirement is being included for your convenience. 
http://www.floridapsc.com/dockets/e-filings/ 

Your document will need to  be revised and resubmitted to be considered an official filing. 

Please call our office if you have any questions. 

Ruth Nettles 
Commission Deputy Clerk I I  
Office of Commission Clerk 
850-413-6770 

-----Original Message----- 
From: ekatz@clective.com [mailto:ekatz@clective.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:54 A M  
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket # 090480 

Hi, 

Please see the attached PDF to be filed in the follwing docket 090480. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you 
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Evan Katz 
404-272-0445 
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